
July 25, 2019 

Via Web Portal  

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

Re: Docket U-190485 Investigation into Initiating Implementation Processes for Energy 
Legislation Passed in the 2019 Legislative Session 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) looks forward to participating in-person at the upcoming workshop 
to discuss implementation processes for energy legislation in Docket U-190485.  This letter is 
intended to respond for all representatives of PSE that may have signed up on the interested 
parties list in this docket. 

Jon Piliaris, Director of Regulatory Affairs, will serve as PSE spokesperson at the workshop and 
will provide oral comments on behalf of the company.  He will be joined in-person at the 
workshop by the following individuals: 

Ben Farrow, Electric and Natural Gas Development Manager 
Brandon Housekeeper, Government Affairs & Public Policy Manager 
Phillip Popoff, Resource Planning & Analysis Manager 
Nate Hill, Regulatory Policy Manager 
Kara Durbin, Regulatory Affairs  

Thank you, and we look forward to the conversation.  If you have any questions, please contact 
me at (425) 456-2110. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 
Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2142 / Jon.Piliaris@pse.com
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